
To: Chair Bynum and the House Judiciary Committee  
From: Nicholas Culp, board member of LSSDP 
RE: Support for HB 3112 
Date: 03/22/2021 
 
 
Chair Bynum and the House Judiciary Committee: 
 
I, Nicholas Culp, fully support HB 3112 in my personal capacity as well as in my capacity as a 
LSSDP board member at Willamette University College of Law. The war on drugs has been a 
long costly endeavor which has produced nothing but harm to the citizens of Oregon. HB 3112 
is a step towards ending the enduring harms caused by the war on drugs. I urge the House 
Judiciary Committee to consider all the information brought before you and to vote yes on HB 
3112.  
 
Sincerely,  
Nicholas Culp 


